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Welcome Everyone to the April newsletter.

One thing | never struggle with when | come to write this newsletter is looking for lovely
photographs of you all, in fact, the complete opposite, I’'m only very sad that | don't have
y room for more!

In March and the run-up to Easter we placed our eggs into the incubator in the lodge in
preparation for our new arrivals in the form of some fluffy chicks for Easter. We had a great
visit from mindsong. These sessions are so well attended, and everybody has been in very L
good voice indeed, so thank you all for participating. At the start of the month, Sherrie did
some cake making with you, which looked like great fun, including mini Easter eggs, we had
our second holy communion, which was extremely popular, and we did a workshop where
we all made Easter cards. We had some of our usual musicians to entertain us, and some
very special visits, one from Sohootiful, and a reprise of some of our earlier visitors with Zoo
Lab, bringing along their wild and wonderful creatures for us to see.

In April, we will have a visit from the Dinky ponies which we have all waited for in great
anticipation, Garden Club will be starting up again every fortnight on a Thursday afternoon,
and we still have our piano club at the end of the month at the Tetbury goods shed for all
you, classical buffs. So lots to look forward to in the coming month, and don't forget folks as
the clocks went forward on the 31st. we can all look forward to much lighter evenings from
now on.

\ Finally, we are all extremely grateful and relieved that the Nora virus is over, just make sure
B that you keep washing your hands, be nice to one another, and if you would like to plant
some spring flowers to hasten some colourful cheer for spring, please just ask a member of

Look forward to spending some enjoyable time with every one of you in April.
Best wishes from Karen and all the staff at The Steppes. 2




